
From: Braz, Madison  
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 3:37 PM 
To: 'gpazdan@vtlegalaid.org' <gpazdan@vtlegalaid.org> 
Subject:  
 

Dear Ms. Pazdan, 

 

Thank you for contacting the Attorney General’s Office. Please see the attached letter in 

response to your public records request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Madison Braz 

Consumer Assistance Program 

 

State of Vermont 

Office of the Attorney General 

Consumer Assistance Program 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 

 

Website: consumer.vermont.gov 

Email: ago.cap@vermont.gov 

Phone: (800) 649-2424 (toll free from VT phone) 

 

 

mailto:gpazdan@vtlegalaid.org
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.uvm.edu%2Fconsumer&data=02%7C01%7Crachel.hambrick%40aarons.com%7Cfc1399940e8f45ff3fd508d706ffaa18%7Cf505346f75cf458bbaeb10708d41967d%7C0%7C1%7C636985568040508574&sdata=l2lbd3TpzwZDm61COQwtGq6ncgc%2BprXR6ldJGhG%2BYYA%3D&reserved=0
mailto:ago.cap@vermont.gov




From: Grace Pazdan [mailto:GPazdan@vtlegalaid.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 3:40 PM 
To: Braz, Madison <Madison.Braz@partner.vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE:  
 

Hi Madison: 

 

I can confirm that Vermont Legal Aid will pay the $31.35 public record fee. I would greatly appreciate an 

estimated timeframe for fulfilling the request. 

 

Thanks in advance, 

Grace 

 

Grace B. Pazdan 
Staff Attorney 
Vermont Legal Aid, Inc. 
56 College Street 
Montpelier, VT 05602 
Phone: 802-839-1331 
Fax: 802-223-7281 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  The Montpelier office of Vermont Legal Aid has moved and our mailing address has changed to 56 
College Street as indicated in my signature.  Our phone numbers and emails will stay the same. 
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
 
This e-mail message from Vermont Legal Aid is intended only for the individual to which it is addressed. This e-mail may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you received this e-
mail by accident, please notify the sender immediately and destroy this e-mail and all copies of it. 
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